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The State Intercompany Transactions Advisory Committee has encouraged continued 
case example discussions among Committee member states, states that signed the 
participation commitment and information sharing agreement, and other states 
pursuant to other information exchange agreements and authorizations. The 
Committee also has continued outreach efforts to other states to ascertain interest in 
participating in these activities with Committee member states and other participating 
states.  The Committee is considering holding another informational and training 
session, a follow-up to the well-received training and information session held March 6 
and 7, 2019, in Peachtree City, Georgia.  Further activities of the Committee and next 
steps for the Committee to consider continue to be discussed.    


